
YEAR 2018 ACADEMIC REPORT. 

1. RESULTS 

As the year comes to an end, it is very important to inform you about the above subject. 

We have worked well this year up to now, though just some days to end it officially. We have 

had exams done in the past and results communicated to you. Once again, we had tests done 

to mark the end of this term and the year. To this report is the result across all classes except 

class 8. 

Some of them are not very good; however we hope to have an improved result come next 

year. On the contrary, we have a number of children with special needs, though we do not 

have teachers specifically trained on special needs. This has been a factor contributing to not 

a better performance. I hope you can advise us on this. 

2. K.C.P.E EXAMINATIONS. 

The exam is scheduled to start on Monday 29th October, 2018 with rehearsals. The action 

days will be from Tuesday 30th to Thursday 1st October. We keep revising with them to make 

them better hopefully. 

 

3. NEW CURRICULUM 

The country is adopting a new education system that has called for a changed curriculum to 

fit in. This means a lot to all the schools in Kenya. They have to purchase new books that are 

compliant to the new curriculum .The implementation of the curriculum started this year by 

second term, for the lower classes, however, with the Public schools. They already have the 

books. We managed to borrow some few copies of the books to enable us comply. For next 

year, we shall have to purchase our own for the lower classes up to class 4.We therefore hope 

to have this captured in the 2019 budget for the school. 

We had made visits to the booksellers to confirm prices and literally check on procurement 

issues. We intend to have the books within the first week of opening to enable us start well 

then.  

Regards, 

Augustine 

 

 

 

 



 


